In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

· Undergraduate Students - Financial Aid Deadline 3/15/12

General Announcements

- · Writing Center Workshop on Writing Essay Exams
- · Memorial Service for Frank Trice is Saturday
- · Women's Leadership Academy Open House
- · Math Faculty Candidate Presentation
- · AU Summer Sessions
- · February is Black History Month- 20 Percent Off Books
- · Copy Paper at a Bargain Price
- Student Senate Meeting Minutes 2/22/2012
- · Looking for a Job?
- Turkish Coffee Night
- · Win a Nook Color!
- · Spring 2012 Employee Phone List
- · Currating Campus Call for Art
- · Alfred Village Band
- · Alfred Community Coalition invites nominations
- · Family Movie: 'Cars' (2006) G
- · Manhattan Repertory Theatre Seeking Plays

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	SUNDAY
12:00 Internship & Summer Job Fair	12:00 2/25/12 - Men's Tennis AWAY - D'Youville - Noon	12:00 2/26/12 - Men's Tennis AWAY at OLEAN - Noon & 3:30pm
Internship & Summer Job Fair 12:15 Writing Center	1:00 2/25/12 - M. Lacrosse AWAY vs. Roberts Wesleyan - 1 pm	2:00 Nevins Film: The Muppets
Workshop on Writing Essay Exams	8:00 Special Event: Alf Vegas!	
8:00 Nevins Film: The Muppets	· IHSA Hunt Seat Horse Show	
10:00 Open Mic Night	. 2/22 2E Curim AMAY	
10:15 Information Session	· 2/22-25 - Swim AWAY - Webster, NY	
11:00 Nevins Film: The Muppets	· 2/24 & 25 - Track AWAY at Hamilton College	
 Tai Chi Group Sessions and Instruction 		
· 2/22-25 - Swim AWAY -		

Webster, NY

· 2/24 & 25 - Track AWAY at Hamilton College

Undergraduate Students - Financial Aid Deadline 3/15/12

IMPORTANT: MARCH 15, 2012 IS THE DEADLINE FOR FILING THE 2012-13 ALFRED UNIVERSITY FINANCIAL AID APPLICATION AND THE FREE APPLICATION FOR FEDERAL STUDENT AID (FAFSA).

If you will be an undergraduate student at AU for the 2012-13 academic year and do not have these documents, please stop by the Financial Aid Office to pick them up. We are located in Alumni Hall and are open 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday - Friday.

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

Writing Center Workshop on Writing Essay Exams

The Writing Center is offering a workshop this Friday (Feb. 24) that will take the scary out of the essay exam.

Come learn how to decode what a question is really asking and learn a process that will make writing good answers much easier on the day of the exam. We'll even delve into strategies for studying more effectively beforehand.

Free pizza for those who rsvp to Vicky Westacott (**fcobb@alfred.edu**). Come join us at 12:15 p.m. in the Writing Center, 003 Seidlin Hall this Friday.

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott

back to top Send Email Reminder

Memorial Service for Frank Trice is Saturday

Frank Trice, professor emeritus of Modern Languages, died Feb. 21, 2012, in Highland Hospital in Rochester, NY.

Calling hours are 2-4 p.m. Saturday at the Baker-Swan Funeral Home, 3256 Riverside Drive in Wellsville, NY. A memorial service is scheduled for 4 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 25, also at the funeral home.

A full obituary can be read below in the attachment.

Attachment: Frank Trice obituary

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Women's Leadership Academy Open House

Members of the current Women's Leadership Academy will be hosting an Open House this Tuesday, Feb. 28 from 4:30-6:30 p.m. at the Judson Leadership Center. Stop by and find out about the Academy, what it entails, and how it can help you become a better leader.

E-mail jrs15@alfred.edu with any questions!

Submitted by: Judson Leadership Center

back to top Send Email Reminder

Math Faculty Candidate Presentation

Nathan Reff, a Math faculty candidate, will be giving a presentation on Friday, Feb. 24 at 1:20 p.m. in Myers 335. The title is "Polytopes, Pick's Theorem and Ehrhart Theory." Please stop by and share your feedback.

Submitted by: Wendy Seely

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Summer Sessions

It's not too early to begin thinking about taking classes here in warm, sunny Alfred this summer!

Summer registration begins Monday, March 12, but the Summer course schedule is viewable now in Banner. Just click on "Class Schedule" and then select Summer 2012.

AU Summer Sessions offer you a great opportunity to concentrate on one course without the burden of a heavy course load. You can complete a full semester course in as little as two or three weeks, take a full-year of the language requirement, get a head start on the fall semester, or make up a course you failed during the fall or spring.

Please visit the Summer Sessions Web site for information about registration, housing, deadlines, tuition, and other details and to view a PDF version of the Summer Schedule Booklet.

Printed copies of the Booklet will be available to be picked up at the Student Service Center in Seidlin, the Mail Room and the Office of Summer Programs in Carnegie in early March. Keep in mind, however, that changes/additions/deletions made to the schedule after it was printed will not be reflected in the Booklet. For the most accurate, up-to-date schedule, please check Banner.

If you have general questions about Summer Sessions and/or non-art summer courses please contact the Office of Summer Programs at 607.871.2612 or via e-mail to **summerpro@alfred.edu**. Questions about summer art courses may be directed to the School of Art & Design at 607.871.2412 or via e-mail to **johnsonc@alfred.edu**.

Thank you.

Link: Summer Sessions Website

Submitted by: Melody McLay

back to top Send Email Reminder

February is Black History Month- 20 Percent Off Books

Stop in the bookstore to check out the display featuring reading books for Black History Month. Get 20% OFF any books from the display.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Copy Paper at a Bargain Price

You can order copy paper from Officemax at \$3.25 per ream. The item number to use is P10X9001 and you buy it by the ream. You must have an account set up by Office and Procurement Services with Officemax to receive this pricing.

If you need to set up an account please complete the attached form and forward to Office and Procurement Services for processing. This may take a day or two for account setup.

If you have any questions call Procurement and Office Services at x2698.

Submitted by: Sue Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Minutes 2/22/2012

Student Senate meeting minutes and attendance attached

Attachment: Attendance_2011-2012.xls

Attachment: **Upload Failed**

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Looking for a Job?

Public Safety is looking for new guards to join the team. If interested, come down to the Public Safety Office located in the physical plant to pick up an application.

Submitted by: Kody Bornstein

back to top Send Email Reminder

Turkish Coffee Night

Monday, Feb. 27

7 p.m., Knight Club, Powell Campus Center

- -Opening Speech
- -Turkey Presentation
- -Turkish Foods
- -Turkish Coffee
- -Introduce Turkish Culture

Submitted by: Ali Bilir

back to top Send Email Reminder

Win a Nook Color!

Please complete the online Customer Satisfaction Survey and earn a chance to win a Nook Color!

The AVI Fresh Spring Survey is a valuable tool which helps us continue to improve our services. The survey will only take a few minutes to complete; we appreciate your time and feedback.

Complete the survey by Thursday, March 1 to be eligible for the Nook. The winner will receive the prize on Friday, March 2!

Link: AVI Fresh Spring Survey

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Spring 2012 Employee Phone List

The Alfred University Employee Phone List is now available on the HR Web page at the following link:

Link: Spring 2012 Employee Phone List

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Currating Campus Call for Art

Campus Life Council is looking for donations of artwork. We are working to permanently install work in the residence halls. Please send a photograph with medium and dimensions to **CLC@alfred.edu** by Friday, March 2, 2012.

The first two halls up for Curating Campus are the Brick and Cannon. If you are interested in sitting in on the selection team, please also contact Sarah at **CLC@alfred.edu**

Thank You in advance for your generous donations.

Link: Campus Life Council on Facebook

Submitted by: Sarah Shafer

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Village Band

The Alfred Village Band (AVB) is now under the direction of Chris Foster! The AVB performs popular music at weekly outdoor summer concerts throughout July at the AU Bandstand.

Open to all levels of woodwind, brass and percussion players, you're invited to join! If you know members of our community who play instruments, bring them along!

If interested, please contact Chris Foster, foster@alfred.edu, and more details will be given to you.

Submitted by: Christopher Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Community Coalition invites nominations

The Alfred Community Coalition (ACC) will hold its biannual awards ceremony on April 12 in the Alfred Village Hall, 5 to 6 p.m.

The coalition is composed of campus student affairs, health and safety personnel, student participants, and village and town representatives.

The awards are given to organizations, families, individuals or businesses that have acted in keeping with the coalition's mission. That mission promotes the reduction of high-risk behaviors among college students and works to inform students of their rights and responsibilities as good neighbors and citizens in the village and town of Alfred.

Members of the community are encouraged to submit nominations for two of the awards this year, the "Community Service" recognition for providing an outstanding service to the campus and community and the "Spirit of Alfred" award to a recipient who best embodies the spirit of the coalition's goals.

Please send your nominations, with a paragraph explaining why you are proposing this person, business or organization, to the Alfred Community Coalition, c/o Kathy Woughter, VP for Student Affairs at Alfred University (**woughter@alfred.edu**), Carnegie Hall. Deadline for receipt is Wednesday, March 28.

The public is warmly invited to attend this ceremony in celebration of those who helped to address these cares and challenges.

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Family Movie: 'Cars' (2006) G

Saturday, Feb. 25 at 10:30 a.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

Animated film from Pixar is about a hotshot race car that is stuck in an outdated Western town. He sees there is more to life than winning and big money races. Voices include Paul Newman, Owen Wilson, Bonnie Hunt, Richard Petty, and many others.

This library-sponsored movie is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Manhattan Repertory Theatre Seeking Plays

Manhattan Repertory Theatre (MRT) seeking fully produced plays (cast, directed & ready to perform) 40 minutes to 120 minutes for

MRT's SPRING PLAYFEST 2012, MARCH 28 - APRIL 21, 2012

To submit your play production please email: The complete play, a synopsis of the play, the running time of the play, the set and lighting requirements, the play's production history (if it has been produced before and where) and a creative team leader contact email address to: manhattanrep@yahoo.com

by Wednesday, FEB. 29, 2012.

Please put "SPRING PLAYFEST SUBMISSION" in the subject heading. Applicants will be contacted by SUNDAY, MARCH 4, 2012 as to their acceptance. There is no submission fee. NO PAY. NON-EQUITY ONLY.

Each play will be given a MINIMUM of THREE performances. A REFUNDABLE security deposit of \$300 will be required upon acceptance. For more information and complete guidelines, log on to **www.manhattanrep.com**

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews